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To:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council

From:
Riverside Memorial Cemetery Trustees


Jessie Timberlake, Chair


Beverly Brooking


Gerald Sherry

Date:
March 29, 2011

Re:
2011 Work Plan

We are pleased to announce our 2011 Work Plan for the Riverside Memorial Cemetery. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you very much.

Riverside Memorial Cemetery Trustees

2011 Work Plan 

The goal of the Riverside Memorial Cemetery Trustees is to maintain the integrity of the Riverside Memorial Cemetery through upholding the rules and regulations which have been developed over many years. 

The Trustees will hear the needs and requests of Cape Elizabeth residents, their families and non-residents. Requests to purchase lots and approve the buy back of lots are based on the rules and past decisions and precedents set throughout many years.

In May 1993 the Master Plan of the Riverside Memorial Cemetery was adopted. The document has guided the Trustees and the town in developing the cemetery through 5 phases. Before the town embarks on the 5th and final phase, the Trustees would like to update the plan. The cost and scope of work will be reviewed with Mohr & Seredin, the original authors of the plan, before the update is approved.

The Trustees will work with town staff as the update of the Master Plan is developed particularly as it relates to future years budget, lots prices, and rules and regulations.

The Trustees look forward to a productive and exciting year as they look carefully to the future of the Riverside Memorial Cemetery.

